
Dear Colleagues and friends, 

It is an honor for me to be nominated to serve the commission of the ILAE term 2021-2025 term. Frankly 
speaking I have little experience in this organization, although I was one of the Information officer from 
the ILAE Asia and Oceania Chapter 2017-2020.  

I am a neurologist with special interest in Epilepsy and I also work for the Indonesian epilepsy study 
group since year 2000, with some of the doctors who have the same interest to help Epilepsy people in 
Indonesia. More young neurologist join this study group lately, and I think this is a good point. We teach 
our doctors from the primary to the tertiary care and also the general population about epilepsy. Before 
this pandemic, we flew from island to island to give workshop about Epilepsy and some of them with the 
help of ASEPA teaching group.  We also make the epilepsy curriculum and guideline for Indonesian 
medical students and neurology residents. 

During this pandemic we still make a webinar teaching almost every month using all the media we can 
use. With our limitation in equipment and medication in Indonesia, we always still want to give the best 
for our epilepsy patients.  

I think I can also contribute to the epilepsy patients  through  ILAE. 

 

Thank you very much for your support 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Suryani Gunadharma 


